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First Abilene FCU Expands to Serve 13 Counties 
 

First Abilene Federal Credit Union announced today it has received approval for a community charter 

expansion by the National Credit Union Association (NCUA).  The expanded community charter will 

allow the credit union to grow its services beyond its most recent six county charter to include seven 

additional counties throughout West and Central Texas.   

With this approval, First Abilene FCU will expand its membership to now serve “persons who live, work, 

worship, or attend school in and business and other legal entities in Taylor, Haskell, Jones, Shackelford, 

Stephens, Nolan, Callahan, Eastland, Runnels, Coleman, Brown, Comanche and Erath counties.  

Members of the immediate family or household members may also be members of the credit union.” 

“We are excited about bringing the credit union’s products and services to these areas”, said Board 

Chairman Doug Hall.  

Strategic planning and goals have created many opportunities for the credit union to expand into these 
additional areas.    Providing basic financial services, assisting members reach their financial goals, and 
providing access to emerging technology and a variety of loan options are just a few of the benefits the 
credit union is dedicated to making available.   
 
“We are enthusiastic to bring these areas the advantages of credit union membership and to ultimately 
be the financial institution that members choose first, value most and grow with throughout their 
lives.”, said President Megan Allred. 
 
First Abilene FCU has been serving the Big Country since 1959. This not-for-profit financial cooperative is 

dedicated to making a difference in the community it serves and in the lives of members through quality 

products and consistent, exceptional service to every member, every day, every time.    
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